
 

Important Deadline Information Regarding Students 

Attending Non-Public Schools 

 

 

Parents or legal guardians must request special education services in writing to the school district of 

location by June 1st preceding the school year for which the request for services is made, except that 

when a student is first identified as a student with a disability after the first day of June preceding the 

school year for which t


